

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Celina City Schools

585 East Livingston St.

Celina, Ohio 45822

June 25, 2020

Dear Dr.Ken, B.O.E., and Treasurer,

On June 4,2020, I mailed my application for retirement to S.E.R.S.. My last day of service will be Thursday, December 31, 2020. With one year of subbing I've completed 29 years of service to Celina Schools. This last year having served TriStar, as well as my 24 1/2 years at CMS. Through the years, I was fortunate to work with and for several hard working and dedicated teachers, administrators, and coworkers, also some really great students. They will be missed.

I was blessed with a beautiful, hardworking mother that taught me to give 100% and then give some more. To have worked at CMS with Ann Esselstein, I often heard her words of encouragement,"Do what's expected, then do some more".

Sharm Sharpe

Sharon Sharpe

CMS, TriStar, Custodian